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Weekly Newsletter 24th March 2023
Parent’s Evening

Thank you to all who attended Parent’s Evening.  We hope you found it a valuable and worthwhile experience.
Parking
We have received complaints from people who live close to school regarding parking outside and around school. Although we cannot police this, we ask that you be considerate of our local community and of the children attending school, and park in a safe and thoughtful place away from the immediate proximity of school.  Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
New Uniform and Values
We hope that you share in our excitement of our new uniform, values and signage that we will be implementing into school.  We know the staff and children are really excited about it too and see it as a positive move for St John’s. Please rest assured that as this will be a phased introduction, you will still be able to wear existing school uniform. 
Easter
We are looking forward to our Easter Celebrations next week.  The children will also be visiting church to take part in an Easter Service with Reverend Aysha.  Please return your slips for tickets as soon as possible.
Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are:
	Sapphire
	

	Ruby 
	Orla

	Diamond
	Cassie

	Topaz
	Isaac

	Emerald
	Leia

	Nightingale
	Harry

	Cleopatra
	Cason

	Pankhurst
	Amy

	Rosa Parks
	Farrah

	Einstein
	Charlie J


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 94.9%
	Sapphire
	91.1%

	Ruby 
	90.9%

	Diamond
	89.6%

	Topaz
	93.9%

	Emerald
	92.9%

	Nightingale
	92.6%

	Cleopatra
	93.7%

	Pankhurst
	94%

	Rosa Parks
	94.9%

	Einstein
	93.2%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 92.6%. We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised.
If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Offices before the start of the school day. 



